
Come and explore our campus and witness the incredible work our students are doing in their
classrooms. This is an exciting opportunity to see firsthand what makes our school stand out.

   Parents of 8th grade students are invited to attend a meeting in the Gym at 6:30pm
 where we will be discussing end of year activities and promotion.

 
 

MARSHALL MIDDLE SCHOOL
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27TH 
5:00 - 6:30 PM

6:30 PM -8TH GRADE 
PARENT MEETING GYM
COME JOIN US

OPEN
HOUSE

We lookforward toseeing you!


